UNM School of Law
Faculty Meeting
December 4, 1972
3:30 p.m., Conference Room

MINUTES

Present: Dean Hart; Associate Dean Desiderio; Assistant Dean Geer, Professors Bingaman, Daniels, Deloria, Fink, Goldberg, MacPherson, Muir, Parnall, Romero, Walden, R. Walker, W. Walker, Reynoso.

The meeting was presided over by Dean Hart and attention was given to the following matters:

- 1. Minutes of the meeting of November 20, 1972, were approved.
- 2. Professor Walden reported on the new policy suggested by the Committee on Tenure, Promotion and Reappointment. Discussion will be continued at the next faculty meeting.
- Motions to invite Henry Weihofen and Michael Norwood to attend faculty meetings were passed unanimously.

Dean Hart adjourned the meeting.

Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp Secretary